
 

 

   NOTICE TO RESIDENT 
 

Brookfield Road Multi-Use Pathway 
CONTRACT NO. CP000328 

 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
September 2019 

 

 

Dear Resident, 
 

Beginning in September, the City of Ottawa will begin construction of a new multi-use pathway in 
your neighbourhood. 
 
Who: The City of Ottawa has retained the contractor, A & B Paving Corp., to perform 

the construction. 
 

Why: This work is being carried out as part of the City’s strategic initiative for 
community connectivity to strengthen and support cycling in the city. The 
construction of a new multi-use pathway will improve driver and cyclist safety 
through the corridor. 

 

What: The existing concrete sidewalk on the southside of Brookfield Road will be 
replaced with a new asphalt multi-use pathway. 

 

When: Construction will start in September 2019 and will be completed by late 
November 2019. 

 

Where: The south side of Brookfield Road from Riverside Drive to the roundabout west 
of the Airport Parkway. 

 
 The affected roads will have information and construction signs installed and 

maintained throughout the construction site for the duration of the construction to 
keep you informed of the changing conditions. Localized lane closure will be 
required at various locations along Brookfield Road. 

 
 Significant effort is being made to reduce the duration of the construction 

impacts in your community. 
 
Accessibility 
Accessibility is an important consideration for the City of Ottawa. Provisions to accommodate 
pedestrian and cyclists during construction are an integral part of the project. If you require 
special accommodation, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Accessible formats and communication supports are available, upon request, at the following 
link:  www.ottawa.ca/accessibleformat 
 
 

http://www.ottawa.ca/accessibleformat
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Traffic 
Some localized lane closures will be required during construction. 
 
Construction Disruptions 
A & B Paving Corp. will take every precaution to minimize interruptions to the normal life of your 
family and/or operation of your business, but as you can appreciate, there may be some 
inconvenience during the construction of this project. We would like to thank you in advance for 
your patience and co-operation. 
 
For further information about this project, please contact the project managers below. 
 
City’s Project Manager 
Joe Fitzpatrick, P.Eng. 
City of Ottawa 
Email: joe.fitzpatrick@ottawa.ca 
Tel.: 613-580-2424, ext. 21514 
 
Contractor’s Representative 
Lee Moulden 
Project Manager 
A & B Paving Corp. 
Email: projectmanagement@abpaving.org 
Tel.: 613-274-0068 
 

 

 

cc: Councillor Riley Brockington, Ward 16 (River) 

mailto:joe.fitzpatrick@ottawa.ca

